## Newsletter Spring 2022

# TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY Department of Psychological Sciences

### Awards Edition

Faculty Grants, Awards & Honors

Departmental Graduate Student Awards

Nondepartmental Graduate Student Honors, Awards & Scholarships

### From Interim Department Chair, Dr. Keith S. Jones

Welcome to the Spring 2022 edition of the department newsletter!

It is difficult to believe, but the 2021-2022 academic year will soon be behind us. I hope you all have a relaxing summer.

In this newsletter, we mainly celebrate our faculty and students who were recognized for their excellence this



#### Also Feat

Department

Save the Date: A

Final No

# Click to View Full Newsletter

te each of them

uing a Bachelor ars. Specifically, a little under achelor of umber of out the

Given that growth, Dean Still graciously provided our department funding so we could hire an additional advisor. Accordingly, the Psychological Sciences Advising Office is now up to three full-time advisors. We are grateful to have an expanded advising staff.

As always, you can visit our *Media Page* to stay abreast of department news, and our *Donate Page* to find ways to support our department's ability to train the next generation of psychological scientists and practitioners. Please consider giving if you are able. Your support enables us to do things we simply could not do otherwise.

If you are ever in Lubbock, please stop by the department. I would love a chance to catch up. You are always welcome here.



Dr. Keith S. Jones keith.s.jones@ttu.edu

Vist. S. Trus